
6 April 2023

Dear Trainer,

We are aware of a letter from the Coastal Jockey’s Association addressed to the operators. The letter
served is essentially a demand for an increase in prize money commission awarded to the jockeys.

Included in the letter, is a note that the jockeys will not take up riding duties after April 20th if the demand
is not met. We understand this has been rejected in totality by the operators.

Therefore, preparations from both ourselves and the operators are underway to conduct apprentice and
workrider events from April 21.

Further information will be released early next week.

Yours sincerely,
Aveen Sewpersad
National Racing Bureau Manager
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